
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
November 2022 

What’s happening? 
On November 14, our crews will be installing a 
new underground vault and duct bank, which will 
enclose underground electrical equipment. This 
new vault and duct bank will be located in the alley 
way, between 100 Street and 101 Street, south of 
Jasper Avenue (see Construction Map on the 
back page).  

To complete this work, traffic in the alley way, 
between 100 Street and 101 Street, south of 
Jasper Avenue, may be restricted at times. Please 
expect occasional delays during work hours.   

Schedule 
This work is scheduled to begin November 14, 
and last approximately 3 weeks, weather 
permitting.  

This work will occur Monday to Friday, from 
8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

Safety 
The construction area will be fenced and marked 
as a restricted area. Signs will be used to detour 

vehicles and pedestrians around the worksite. We 
will take every precaution to ensure public safety. 

We also need your assistance in maintaining a 
safe distance from the construction site and the 
equipment.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding 
as we undertake this necessary work. 

What to expect 

• Alley way, between 100 Street and 101 
Street, south of Jasper Avenue, will be 
occasionally restricted during work hours.

• Construction equipment such as an 
excavator with concrete breaker, a crane, 
gravel trucks, concrete mixers, and

EPCOR/contractor vehicles will be required.

• Residents will experience noise typical to 
construction, during the daytime, as various 
equipment and trucks will be used for material 
delivery, breaking concrete and surface 
restoration. We will comply with the City of 
Edmonton’s Community Standards Bylaw for 
Noise Control and the necessary noise permits 
will be obtained.

• Affected landscaping, pavement and 
sidewalks within the work area will be restored 
to their original condition when weather 
permits.  

Who do I contact for more 
information? 
EPCOR Distribution & Transmission 
Tel: 780-412-4040 
Email: Consultation@epcor.com 



Construction Map 

EPCOR respects your privacy. Any personal information we collect about you, including your name, address, phone number, and e-mail 

address will only be used in regards to EPCOR projects, including electricity transmission and distribution, natural gas, water and drainage. For 

more information on EPCOR’s Privacy Policy, please visit epcor.com, or if you would like to opt out, please call us at (780) 412-4040 or email 

Consultation@epcor.com. 




